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Friday 22nd December 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a very busy term at the Academy; the children have worked really hard and achieved so much! 
I would like to thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning and also, with all the recent 
events in school. 
 

Diary Dates 
Friday 22nd December – The Academy closes for Christmas 
Thursday 4th January – The Academy re-opens for the Spring term 
Monday 15th January - Y4 to visit Mansfield Museum (details to follow) 
Thursday 18th January - Y3 to visit Mansfield Museum (details to follow) 
Friday 26th January – Y5/6 World War 2 Day (see curriculum letters from class teachers next term) 
Friday 2nd February – NSPCC Number Day (details to follow) 
Tuesday 6th and Thursday 8th February – Parents Evenings 
Friday 9th February – The Academy closes for the half term break 
Monday 19th February – INSET Day 
Tuesday 20th February – The Academy re-opens to children 
 

W/C Monday 13th May – Year 6 SATs Week 
 

Fund Raising 
Christmas Jumper Day 
We raised an amazing £74.05 for Save the Children, thank you. 
Christmas Fair and Raffle 
Thank you to everyone who supported our Christmas Fair and Raffle, we raised a fantastic £1238.31 for 
our curriculum enhancement fund. 
 

Breakfast Club 
I would like to remind everyone that places at our Breakfast Club are limited and must be booked via the 
Academy Office. Children are not allowed to just arrive on the day, without a place being booked. Thank 
you for your support and co-operation with this. 
 

Academy Uniform 
It has been noticed that uniform standards have slipped in the weeks leading up to Christmas. I would like 
to remind everyone that children are expected to wear the correct school uniform, at all times. This includes 
the Academy PE kit. On PE days, children need to wear their school jumper and a pair of black or grey 
joggers over their PE kit. Non-uniform hoodies and track suit bottoms are not allowed and children will be 
asked to leave these in the cloakroom.  
We have a number of pre-loved uniform items in school which are available for £1. Please ask at the office. 
Thank you for your support. 
 

I hope you all have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year; I am looking forward to seeing the children 
on Thursday 4th January. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 


